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Placer-Nevada Rx Drug Safety Coalition

SCMF GOODBYES: THANK
YOU MICHELE

MEETING SPEAKERS

COMMUNITY UPDATES &
OPPORTUNITIES

I N T H I S I S S U E

Placer-Nevada Rx Drug Safety Coalition is sad
to say goodbye to Michele Onatanian. Michele
has worked with PNCMS/YSCMS as a physician
relations manager, and has also accomplished a
great deal within Sierra Community Medical
Foundation. Michele facilitated several
wonderful physician wellness programs, helped
grow the ACEs and Rx Drug Safety Coalitions,
and maintained many relationships across our
community.

Michele's last day with PNCMS/YSCMS/SCMF
will be this Friday. Thank you Michele for your
work within our organizations and your
commitment to improving our community's
health. We are excited to see what the future
holds for you!

THANK YOU MICHELE!
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Patrick Comstock from Sierra-
Sacramento Valley EMS
Scott Genschmer from Placer County
HHS
Ashlee Zarou from California Central
Valley HIDTA

Our next coalition meeting will be held
June 16th, 2022 at 11:30AM-1PM over
Zoom (link below). We look forward to
continuing our community's
conversation about drug safety and are
excited to host three speakers who are
champions for our community's health
and safety. Be sure to mark your
calendars to hear from:

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Zoom link:
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86978708444?
pwd=b244Wk5ENE51eVFMZFdVVzVTRklIdz09 

MEETING SPEAKERS

Sierra Community Medical Foundation
(SCMF) invites you to the ACEs Health
and Wellness Provider Summit on
September 30, 2022, 9:00 am - 2:00 pm.
Learn more and register at
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/aces-
wellness-summit-tickets-339116284937.
1 Pill Can Kill Placer County is holding a
social media sharing challenge--view
more details in the flyer attached to this
email. 
Granite Wellness Centers' next Recovery
& Wellness Presentation will be on May
26th at 6PM over Zoom. View the flyer
attached to this email for more
information.

Stay in the loop by checking out the
following public health and safety resources
for our community:

Be sure to keep an eye out for our future
newsletters and to follow us on social media
for more information. Reach out to
rxdrugsafety@gmail.com with questions,
concerns, or more information on getting
involved! 
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https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86978708444?pwd=b244Wk5ENE51eVFMZFdVVzVTRklIdz09
http://www.scmfoundation.org/



